From: Jeanne Burroughs

To: willowcreekoutdoorz@gmail.com; Bernadette Cizin
Subject: Re: Williamson Act Contract Amendment
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 2:33:41 PM

Hi Bernadette

Yes, | understand that the 2.5 acre parcel that has the house on it will be
recommended for non-renewal. | am not opposed to that.

Thank you,

Jeanne Burroughs

On Wednesday, June 7, 2023 at 11:31:26 AM PDT, Bernadette Cizin <bpcizin@co.siskiyou.ca.us> wrote:

Good morning,

| am now preparing your documents for the Board of Supervisors. Attached you will find a copy of the
Staff Report for the Ag. Preserve Administrator with her recommendation to the Board. As you can see
we will be recommending the Board issue a Notice of Non-Renewal for the 2.5-acre parcel that has the
house on it.

I would like to confirm that you are aware of this recommendation and that you are not opposed to it.

Your response to this email will likely be included with the Staff Report for the Board to show that we have
discussed this issue and your decision.

Thank you,

Bernadette Cizin

Assistant Planner

Siskiyou County Community Development
806 S. Main Street, Yreka, CA 96097

530-841-2151
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